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Please reject this project. We need to be moving away from fossil fuels but this plant would lock us
into fossil fuels instead. It would use an enormous amount of water from the Columbia and Kalama
River aquifers just at a time when water usage and shortages is becoming critical. Toxic fumes from
the plant will adversely affect the health of thousands of residents. These are only a few of the
many negative impacts this project would have on Washingtonians. I urge that you not let this let
this project go forward. Sincerely, Russell Jacobson


